FRIENDS OF THE WOLFNER LIBRARY

P.O. Box 440147
St. Louis, MO 63144-0147


Dear Wolfner Library Friend,

	Our annual membership meeting will be Saturday, May 7 at Wolfner Library in the Kirkpatrick Building, 600 W. Main, Jefferson City.  Doors will open at 10:00 a.m. and the meeting will begin at 11:00 a.m.  Veggies, dip, fruit, water, coffee and tea will be provided.  You may want to bring a snack as lunch will not be provided.

	The Missouri State Archives which shares the building with Wolfner Library has installed a great exhibit about Missouri during the Civil War.  Archivist Greg Olson, who prepared the exhibit, will present a special program about the political and military conflict in Missouri during that difficult period.  And you may want to schedule extra time after the meeting to view the exhibit.

	We will update you on Friends activities over the past year, especially the support we provided the Library.  Board elections will be held for five positions.  To vote you need to be present and be a current paid member of Friends.

	Our popular hoodies will be available for purchase.  When the current inventory is sold, no more of the hoodies will be made available.  Members pay $12 for an adult size and $8 for children's sizes.

	Please join your Wolfner Friends for a great meeting on May 7.  Your role as Friend to Wolfner is very important as it makes possible the support of programs which would not otherwise be possible.  If you have not renewed your membership, please do so prior to the annual meeting.  As a Friend, you help to enhance patron programs for all who use Wolfner services.  Isn't it great to be a Friend!

Sincerely,

Karen Skender
President 
